
June Newsletter 24-25 

 

CATHOLIC LIFE OF OUR SCHOOL 
St Alban’s Church Website:  
https://www.stalbansatdenabymain.co.uk/ 
  

2026 will mark our 100 years anniversary… 
St Alban’s school will be celebrating our centenary 
next year and plan to do this around St Alban’s Feast 
Day in June 2026.  We want to invite our parishioners 
and school community, past and present, to this 
event and welcome ideas to make this a memorable 
and special celebration.   
 
Leaver’s Mass 
Our Leaver’s Mass for staff and children will take 
place at church on Thursday 17th July at 9.15am.  
Everyone is welcome. 

Ofsted Inspection 
Many of you will be aware that we had inspectors 
in school last week.  The report will be published 
in the next few weeks, when we look forward to 

sharing it with everyone in our community!   
 

Thank you to everyone who has supported us in 
the last 3 ½ years since our previous inspection 

and to all those who have been part of our 
improvement journey. 

 
‘Though we are many, we are one body in union 

with Christ, and we are all joined to each other as 
different parts of one body.’  Romans 12:5 

 

WRAPAROUND CLUBS – NURSERY 3 year olds to Y6 children WELCOME! 
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UPCOMING DIARY DATES: 
Monday 30th June  

Easby Nursery Grand Finale - 9.15am and 2.45pm 
(For children moving up to Rosedale in September 

only) 
 

Tuesday 1st July 
Selby Y2 Grand Finale – 9.10am 

Whitby Y3 Grand Finale – 2.50pm 
 

Wednesday 2nd July 
Fountains Y4 Grand Finale – 9.05am 

 
Thursday 3rd July 

Kirkstall Y5 Grand Finale – 9.05am 
Roche Y1 Grand Finale – 2.50pm 

 
Friday 4th July 

Rosedale Reception Grand Finale – 9.15am 
 

Monday 7th July – Tuesday 8th July 
Transition Days 

Y6 to High Schools 
All children in school to their next teacher and 

classroom 
 

Wednesday 9th July 
EYFS Sports Event - 1.30pm 

3 year olds and 4 year olds from Easby and  
Rosedale children 

 
Thursday 10th July 

EYFS Sports Event - 9.15am 
3 year olds and 4 year olds from Easby and  

Rosedale children 
Y1 – Y6 Sports Event – 1.15pm 

 
Wednesday 16th July 

Y6 Leavers Treat 
 

Thursday 17th July 
9.15am Leavers’ Mass in church 

House Point Winners Treat 
 

Friday 18th July 
9.15am Leavers’ Assembly in school 

Break up at 3.25pm for the Summer holiday 
 

Wednesday 3rd September 
All children from Y1 to Y6 return to school 

EYFS children start transition back into school 
 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
National Primary attendance to 13/6/25  is 94.8% 

Class Attendance to 
date 27/6/25 

Attendance this 
time last year 

Easby Nursery 88.7% 87.3% 

Rosedale FS2 92.9% 94.0% 

Roche Y1 95.4% 93.8% 

Selby Y2 92.2% 95.5% 

Whitby Y3 95.5% 95.3% 

Fountains Y4 95.3% 93.6% 

Kirkstall Y5 93.6% 96.3% 

Rievaulx Y6 95.3% 94.3% 

TOTAL without 
Nursery  

93.7% 94.3% 

Transition in readiness for next academic year 
Next week, we welcome back Miss Gibson, who will 

mainly work with Selby Class until the end of the 

school year and in July, Miss Strawbridge who will 

work with Easby class.  Miss Cutts has also joined the 

Rosedale team until the end of the school year so that 

the Reception team and Miss Feeney, who is expecting 

her baby after the Summer holiday, are well 

supported.  These staffing arrangements have been 

organised to enhance the transition for our younger 

children in school. 

 

Teaching staff for next year will be as follows: 
Easby Nursery - Ms Hinchliffe/Mrs Gittings 

Rosedale Reception – Miss Strawbridge/Mrs Sharpe 

Roche Year 1 – Miss Cutts/Mrs Needham 

Selby Year 2 – Miss Watts 

Whitby Year 3 – Miss Gibson 

Fountains Year 4 – Mrs Chapman 

Kirkstall Year 5 – Miss Redfearn 

Riveaulx Year 6 – Mrs Dyson/Miss Brennan 

We say good luck and good bye to Mrs Carter-Ward 

who is off to pastures new to work closer to her family 

home in Leeds.  She will be missed but never 

forgotten, remembered often, and always loved.  Miss 

Burge will finish her ECT years with us this July and 

has secured a teacher post not too far away, within 

one of our Catholic schools, so we know we will 

continue to see her often in the future!  We also say 

goodbye and God bless to Miss Rutherwood, who will 

finish her 1 year contract with St Alban’s as she moves 

onto a new school after her Wedding in July!   

Congratulations to you all!   

We will keep you in our prayers as your journey with 

us ends and a new one begins. 

 


